
   25 Books in 25 Weeks 

Challenge! 
#SUSDStories 

 
 
Dear Stockton Unified Teachers, 

 

Stockton Unified is launching the 25 Books in 25 Weeks Challenge. Our hope is that all students 

preschool-12th grade will create a personal goal of reading twenty-five books in twenty-five. In order to 

complete this goal, it is important that they read each night.  

 

Research has shown that students who read for at least thirty minutes every night are often your top 

achievers in school; we want all students to be successful in school while also developing a life-long 

love of reading. This challenge will help our students achieve both goals! 

 

We ask for your support in making this challenge successful with these tips: 

 

• Please encourage your students to participate 

• Each student that completes the challenge will earn a book goodie bag 

• If they are participating in other literacy challenges, remind them they can use the same 

books to complete both 

• Remind your students that the classes with 100% Participation will earn a Classroom 

Library Collection  

• Collect the reading logs and submit the Google 25 Book Challenge Verification Form by 

MARCH 30th at 3:00pm. 

 

Students may sign up online at https://www.stocktonusd.net/25in25. 

Once your students completed the reading log, ask them to return it to you.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

For more information on 25 in 25, click here or visit https://www.stocktonusd.net/25in25. 
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